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ASX Release 
 
 
10 June 2022 
 

Appointment of Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary 
 
Big River Industries Ltd (ASX:BRI) (Big River) is pleased to advise that role of Chief Financial Officer and Company 
Secretary, that will be vacated following the resignation of Steve Parks on 30 June 2022, has been successfully 
replaced with the appointment of John O’Connor. 
 
John comes to Big River after a wide and varied commercial career in both Australia and Europe, across a range of 
manufacturing and distribution businesses. His most recent role as CFO & Company Secretary at Youfoodz 
Holdings, included the public listing of the business in 2020 and its ultimate sale to the Hello Fresh Group in 2021. 
 
Chief Executive Officer and Managing Director, Jim Bindon said: “On behalf of the Board and Management at Big 
River, I would like welcome John to our organisation. I am very pleased that John’s broad experience as a listed 
and unlisted company CFO and finance director, can assist Big River to continue its strong growth path that has 
been achieved in recent years. John’s skills are strongly transferrable to the Big River business, and I am very 
confident he will fit extremely well into the culture of our Company”. 
 
John will start his tenure at Big River in mid August, and will be in attendance at the Company’s full year results 
announcement on 26 August 2022. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release to the ASX by the Board. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Jim Bindon (CEO) jbindon@bigrivergroup.com.au   +61 2 6644 0903 


